

Weekly update from meetings:

- Documentation reminders: If the patient is ill (includes weakness), injured (includes
 a fall where they are still on the ground), or at any point requested an ambulance,
 you must obtain a PRC. If you make patient contact, you must obtain a billing
 authorization signature.
- Charts must be completed by end of shift unless you have permission from a leader to extend to 24 hours.
- We are going to set the list of FTOs at the end of January for the entire calendar year. The list will be updated again next January.
- We are moving forward with ordering parts to add dual oxygen to ambulances. Two
 ambulances per month until they are all done.
- Please complete the survey to share your opinion on what the priorities should be for capital budget requests.
- We are trialling an ipad in the front of an ambulance to be used for TangoTango,
 Freedom, and a second device to do EHR reports on.
- Please sign up to get on the list to get your COVID vaccine if you haven't got it already. It's safe and protects your community, patients, coworkers, and family.
- We are watching intelligence reports for possible violence next week and will adjust transfer patterns if we need to.
- Managers are working on hiring more PRN staff now that all full time are filled.
- We hit the daily limit on the Wex card yesterday. That limit has now been removed.
- We have driven 44,000 miles in the last 30 days and only two of them have been excessive speeding.
- Now that we have vent circuits for the O-Two, we will order BiPAP circuits for them.
- Protocol committee is meeting Jan 27. Equipment committee is meeting is Feb 24.

(edited)